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Dear TALL Alumni – Lifetime Member: 

 

 
The TALL-A Association is kicking off the 2020 annual membership drive and would like to remind you about the online 
pay option.  

Go to: www.tall-a.com and click on SIGN IN and follow these 3 steps!  
1. Once you have clicked on sign-in, select the need a password option to access your account.  

2. A password will be mailed to the email provided. Using that email password, log in to your account. 

3. Once you log-in, please change your password, and scroll to the bottom of the page to renew your membership. If you 

 are a Lifetime member, please log-in and update your information on file. 

The TALL-A board is dedicated to streamlining the process with hopes this online option will be more efficient. Mailing 
your contribution is still an option as well. TALL-A abides under the 501(c)(3) umbrella of the TALL Foundation and the 
Texas A&M AgriLife Extension Service.  

In order to ensure continued progress of TALL and the TALL Alumni Bi-annual “Tribute to Leadership” Lifetime 
Achievement Reception and Awards Program in Austin, we need your help. This signature event is the major expense of 
the TALL-A Association. It has and continues to be a key event to highlight TALL during the legislative session attended by 
all of Texas Agriculture. Also, when life changes, be sure to send us your updated contact information so we can maintain 
a current directory. 

As TALL Alumni, we know you understand the commitment and financial needs of the TALL program. To succeed, we 
encourage you to help us promote TALL and Texas Agriculture. Your membership will keep you engaged and aware of 
TALL events with the current cohort and alumni, as well as help to strengthen agriculture and our relationships with our 
stakeholders.  

We appreciate your time and priority of the TALL Alumni Program. If you have any questions, please contact any of the 
TALL-A board of directors or the TALL office.  

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Jennifer Blackburn, TALL XV 
TALL-Alumni Association President Professor, Regent’s Fellow and Leadership  
  Program Director 

 

http://www.tall-a.com/


Officers: 

Name: __________________________________ TALL Class: ________ 
Email:  ____________________________________________________ 

TALL-A Membership: 
Paid -  Lifetime Membership

Additional Contributions (Optional): 

$ TALL Support Fund - Optional additional donation in support of the 

TALL Program that will be sent to the general TALL account supporting 
the current class. 

$ TALL-A Memorial Fund - Income from this fund is used to support 

memorials and/or flowers for deceased members of the immediate 
TALL Family. 

$ Name Badge $15 – Badges will be mailed; Please print if different from above: 

Name TALL Class 

$ Total Enclosed - Please make checks payable to TALL-A Association 

Questions? Please call: (979)845-1554 

Please return this notice with your contribution by June 1, 2020

Governor Dolph Briscoe Jr. 
Texas Agricultural Lifetime Leadership 
701 West Campus BLVD. 2137 TAMU 

College Station, TX 77843 

2020
TALL Alumni Association 

Lifetime Members  

President: Jennifer Blackburn, TALL XV
Vice President: Michael Goudeau, TALL XII 
Secretary:  Eric Turpen, TALL XIV
Executive Treasurer:  Anne Kimmey, TALL XI 


